SUMMER
PROGRAMS

DC Summer Programs Daily Health Screening Questionnaire
Dear Parents,

As part of our COVID-19 response plan, we are asking all parents to perform a simple health
assessment of their child before leaving for camp each day. By dropping your child off at camp,
you are attesting that you completed the assessment and your child is free of any fever or signs
and symptoms of respiratory illness. DC Summer Programs will not be performing these
assessments at camp unless deemed necessary by our nursing staff. Thank you for helping us
to maintain a safe and healthy environment at camp! Please do not hesitate to contact us with
any questions.

Blessings,
Kevin Mcintyre
Director of Summer Programs

Health Assessment Instructions:

1. Please take your child’s temperature daily before leaving for camp. If their temperature
measures at or above 100.0 we would ask that you keep your child home and contact
our nursing staff for further instruction.

2. Please check your child for signs and symptoms of respiratory illness...

- Does my child have a consistent cough?

- Is my child having trouble breathing?

- Does my child have a sore throat?

- Does my child have a headache (if not predisposed to frequency headaches)?
- Is my child more lethargic than normal or achy?

If your child is experiencing any of the above symptoms we would ask that you contact
our nursing staff for further instruction before coming to camp that day.



